Levesque, Jennifer

From: Chris Vitelli <chris.vitelli@mccd.edu>
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 4:49 PM
To: cityclerk

Subject: Support...

Good afternoon, | read the article in the paper re: the outdoor hockey street rink in Applegate Park. | am fully
supportive of more outdoor youth activities, especially when it improves our parks and recreation services to the
community.

Chris

Superintendent/President
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